Connecting the
v Children’s Heart
Community

Official opening of the ECHO Office

On 29th June ECHO celebrated opening our 1st office in 34 years, amongst friends & family and
surrounded by cake, teapots and laughter.

We were honoured to hear stories from several amazing ECHO parents, and delighted to be joined by so
many wonderful supporters - including founding members and also our friends at BMXLife who’'ve done
so much for ECHO in recent years.

We also thank ECHO Teens Chey and Stephen for cutting the ribbon and officially opening the office,
and thank you to everyone who joined us - families, volunteers, doctors, trustees, friends and
supporters.

The office is here to help us deliver our services to families and it’s already making a big difference.
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